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		Business grants continue to be available from the schemes funded by Government and applications remain open.  Many Tameside businesses have already received a business grant, however there are still funds available. 
 
If you operate from a commercial premises and have not checked your eligibility please do so as soon as possible.
  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Businesses not forced to close, affected by the Tier 2/3 restrictions from 1 August 2020 or not on the business ratings list can access the information relating to the discretionary grant schemes, LRSG (Open) and ARG here https://www.tameside.gov.uk/coronavirus/businessgrants

Businesses on the business ratings list and forced to close due to Tier or National restrictions can access the information relating to the Local Restrictions Support Grant schemes here https://www.tameside.gov.uk/coronavirus/businessratesrecovery 

The full list of all grants open for application is available here Grant Table (tameside.gov.uk)

On 5 January, the Chancellor of the Exchequer announced a £4.6 billion fund for a round of grants to support businesses through the lockdown.  We have now received guidance and will share more details soon.
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